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The County of San Bernardino is announcing the release of a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the following contract services.
Juvenile Court Delinquency
Representation Services
RFP No. CRT118-COURT-3279
To register to receive a copy of the RFP, go to https://epro.sbcounty.gov/epro/
and click on “Register.”  Additional information about the RFP or registering may be obtained from the San Bernardino County Purchasing Department at 909-387-4603 or by e-mail to Michelle.Churchill@pur.sbcounty.gov.
